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Carol DeSoto

From: Julie M. Bryson
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 11:39 AM
To: 'bdotson@moderndoor.com'
Subject: CRO 5699: CCC (Clerk) CCSO Budget Comment FY22

Mr. Dotson, 
 
Thank you for contacting the Commissioners’ Office with your comments regarding the Charles County Sheriff’s Office 
budget.  I’ve forwarded them to the Board of County Commissioners and the Clerk of the Commissioners for the records. 
 
I appreciate the opportunity to address this on your behalf. 
 
Julie M. Bryson 
Assistant Chief of Staff 
Commissioners Office 
BrysonJ@charlescountymd.gov 
301-645-0699 desk (x-2699) 
 

From: Charles County Government <applications@charlescountymd.gov> 
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 2:50 PM 
To: Commissioners <Commissioners@charlescountymd.gov>; Reuben B. Collins, II <CollinsR@charlescountymd.gov>; 
Commissioner Invites <commissionerinvites@charlescountymd.gov> 
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Contact Commissioner President, Reuben B. Collins, II, Esq.  
  
[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening 
attachments and hover over any links before clicking.  

Contact Commissioner President, Reuben B. Collins, II, Esq. 

Submission #:  909686  
IP Address:  50.195.65.5  

Submission Date: 05/03/2021 2:50  

Survey Time:  1 minute, 8 seconds 
 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  
 

Please complete this form to contact Contact Commissioner President, Reuben B. Collins, II, Esq. 

Name 
William Dotson  

Email 
bdotson@moderndoor.com 

Daytime Phone 



2

3017522101  

How may we assist you? 
I would request that YOU FULLY FUND THE CHARLES COUNTY POLICE DEPARTMENT. We have an excellent sheriff and a fantastic 
police department. It is outrageous that any DEFUNDING would be considered. PLEASE FULLY FUND THE POLICE DEPARTMENT.  

Do you have a preferred contact method? 
Please reply by email address 
Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.  


